
Please be advised that the Wednesday, July 16 2025, Code
Enforcement/Special Magistrate Hearing canceled as there are
no new code enforcement cases to be presented at this time. 

We thank you for your attention and encourage all residents to
stay informed by visiting our official website or contacting the
Office of the Town Clerk.

___________________________________________

OFFICE OF THE TOWN CLERK 
Telephone Number: 561-807-6672
Website: https://www.loxahatcheegrovesfl.gov/
Town Hall - 155 F Road, Loxahatchee Groves, FL 33407
Hours: Monday - Friday 8:30 A.M. - 4:30 P.M.

CODE ENFORCEMENT HEARING
CODE ENFORCEMENT HEARING CANCELED

FOR WEDNESDAY,  JULY 16, 2025 

POSTED AND NOTICED: JULY 15, 2025 - 03:30 A.M. 


